
The City of Santa Cruz is in the process of updating its 2023-2031 Housing Element. We 
invite you to join us at our second Community Workshop to review the Public Review Draft 
Housing Element and provide your ideas/comments on future policies and programs to 
address Santa Cruz’s housing needs. Please join us to help plan for Santa Cruz’s future.

This Community Workshop will include the following:

•	 An overview of the Public Review Draft Housing 
Element.

•	 Candidate sites identified to accommodate the 
regional housing need. 

•	 Policies and programs to guide housing 
development and comply with State law.

•	 Opportunities for community participation and 
feedback.

Please plan to join us virtually and provide your input!
Habrá traducción al español disponible.

When: Tuesday April 4, 2023 at 6:00PM
Where: Zoom - https://tinyurl.com/53s7v4yx

2023-2031 Housing Element Update
Virtual Community Workshop #2

For more information about the Housing 
Element Update, please visit: 

https://tinyurl.com/santacruzhousingelement

For questions or comments, please contact:
Matthew VanHua, Principal Planner

Mvanhua@cityofsantacruz.com


